
Bureau of Consumer Protection 
Diyjsion ofEnfbrcement 

West Window Corp. 
P.O. Drawer 3071 
Martinsville, VA 24115 

Dear Sir or 





Once you have reviewed your marketing materials, please advise FTC staff if you 
intend to remove or revise any claims, identify the claims you intend to remove or 
revise, and tell us when you'll make those changes. You may call FTC staff attorney 
Robert Frisby at (202) 326-2098 if you have questions or to follow up on this letter. 

Sincerely, 

~-/ 
Frank Gorman 
Assistant Director 
Division of Enforcement 


